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14/12/17 

 

Australian Electoral Commission 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Re: South Australian Electoral Redistribution 

 

I have become aware of a proposal to move a number of suburbs from the Federal 

electorate of Boothby to the electorate of Kingston. 

 

I believe that such a change will fundamentally alter the nature of the community in 

Boothby as one centred on the southern and inner southern suburbs of 

Adelaide. There is a lack of cohesion and commonsense in joining the suburbs of 

Marino, Kingston Park, Seacombe Heights, Seaview Downs, Seacliff and Seacliff 

Park into Kingston that stretches through Noarlunga, Christies Beach and down to 

Sellicks Beach. In addition, there is a natural environmental boundary that separates 

the federal electorates of Boothby and Kingston through the areas that include the 

Boral Linwood Quarry, Marino Conservation Park, Glenthorne Farm and O’Halloran 

Hill Recreation Park. 

 

I therefore urge the Commission to not proceed with the proposed redistribution that 

will adversely affect my local community. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Geoff Neumann 
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